
Dorota Richards 

Subject: FW: DOK Quarrystone WO276-01 

From: Muiris O'Sliillea bhain [ mailto: mosena@eircom. net] 
Sent: 26 June 2014 16:19 
To: Michael Owens 
Cc: Patrick Geoghegan; dokquarrystone@eircom.net 
Subject: DOK Quarrystone 

Dear Michael & Patrick, 

Further to your telephone conversation with Donal O'Keeffe of DOK Quarrystone today I can confirm that Donal has 
requested a pre-planning meeting with Tipperary County Council to discuss an application to extend the footprint of 
the Quarry. Such an application would require an EIS which could also form part of the required response to the 
Waste Licence Application. Donal hopes to have a completed EIS reverting to the EPA before Sep 1" next, along with 
the additional information requested by the EPA. 

To this end I would appreciate if you would respond to indicate if this is satisfactory in light of the EPAs recent 
correspondence requesting our urgent attention on the matter. 

Regards, 

Muiris 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Emai l  Security.cloud service. 
For  more information please visit http://www.symaiiteccloud.com 
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